
 

 

 

 

 

We want all our pupils to feel safe and happy in school and safe and happy when at home too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• If a person who you do not know asks you to go anywhere with them – DO NOT!  
• Make sure you tell an adult you know well if this happens 
• In school  DO NOT open the front door for anyone – get an adult 
• If you see something that makes you feel uncomfortable  – tell an adult you know 
• Remember the school e-safety rules when using computers and iPads 
• If someone you don’t know contacts you by email or on line, tell an adult you know well. 

 

 

Mrs Clough is the school’s Designated Lead’s for Safeguarding 
Children 

 

 

If something happens to you that you feel is not 
right.  If you are worried or made sad about 
anything that happens to you or you feel that 
you are unsafe here in school, at home or when 
you are out playing with your friends, you can 
talk to any adult in the school about it. 

                                                            

Always tell an adult you know well and trust if you are 
worried. 

You can call ChildLine and safely talk to someone you 
do not know if that makes you more comfortable. 

 

It is important that you stay and feel safe always. 


